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Occupational Therapy Alumnus, Mandy 

Yelvington, works in the burn unit at the 

Arkansas Children’s Hospital. 

In August of 2013, Yelvington had an article 

published in the Journal of International 

Society for Burn Injuries. Recently, Yelvington 

had an article accepted for publishing in the 

American Burn Magazine. The articles focus 

on the healing and the recovery process for 

burn victims. 

The faculty in the OT program commends 

Mandy on her publications. Dr. Patti Calk, 

MOT Program Director said, "Occupational 

Therapy Assistants and Occupational 

Therapists serve an important role and 

function in the health care of patients who 

have disabilities or impairments.  As the 

articles by Ms. Yelvington report, one of these 

roles is to help patients who have been 

severely burned return to activities of daily 

living."

 The Occupational Therapy Program at ULM 

prepares and encourages students to be 

successful in their careers as Occupational 

Therapist.
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